
Regional City Clerks and County Auditors Meeting on DNR Derelict Building Program and Food Storage 
Capacity Grant 

Our next City Clerks and County Auditors Meeting workshop will take place on August 28th at 12:00 PM. 
This event will focus on two crucial programs of the Iowa Department of Natural Resources: the Building 
Program and the Food Storage Capacity Grant.  

The workshop aims to provide valuable information and resources to communities and organizations 
interested in these programs. The DNR Derelict Building Program is designed to help communities 
address issues related to abandoned and derelict buildings, offering financial assistance for the 
deconstruction or renovation of these structures. This program not only improves community aesthetics 
but also promotes environmental sustainability by diverting waste from landfills. 

In addition to the DNR Derelict Building Program, the workshop will cover the Food Storage Capacity 
Grant. This grant supports local food systems by providing funding to improve food storage 
infrastructure. By increasing food storage capacity, communities can enhance food security, reduce food 
waste, and support local agriculture. 

Join us on August 28th to learn how you can contribute to building stronger, more resilient communities 
through the DNR Derelict Building Program and the Food Storage Capacity Grant. To RSVP, please contact 
Isaiah Corbin at icorbin@inrcog.org. 
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